
 

 

 

Rolle, 11 August 2023 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 

We are writing this letter to wholeheartedly recommend Symposium Cracoviense in relation to the 41st EPOS 

Annual Meeting held in Krakow, Poland. As a collaborative force, we have had the distinct privilege of 

partnering with Symposium team, and we are confident in their exceptional ability to execute the 

responsibilities outlined for the event. 

 
Throughout our collaboration, Symposium Cracoviense have consistently demonstrated an unparalleled level of 

professionalism, expertise, and commitment in the field of event management and coordination. Their 

meticulous attention to detail, strategic organizational skills, and proactive approach have played a pivotal role 

in the successful execution of the 41st EPOS Annual Meeting. 

 
The Symposium Cracoviense team's proficiency in financial management, venue selection and negotiation, 

vendor coordination, sponsorship acquisition, exhibition management, and logistical planning has been evident 

at every stage of event preparation. They have seamlessly managed registrations, provided comprehensive 

attendee services, and ensured the flawless execution of the scientific program and social activities. 

 
One of the most remarkable achievements of Symposium Cracoviense team has been their exceptional 

oversight of the 41st EPOS Annual Meeting, which hosted over 800 participants. With precision and 

dedication, they orchestrated a multidimensional event that catered to the diverse needs of attendees, 

exhibitors, sponsors, and speakers. The Symposium Cracoviense team's ability to handle the myriad challenges 

of event planning, such as coordinating complex schedules, providing top-tier audiovisual support, managing 

on-site logistics, and handling post-event evaluations, has consistently exceeded expectations. 

 
We have been consistently impressed by Symposium Cracoviense team professionalism, work ethic, and 

seamless collaboration with all stakeholders. Their open and effective communication, willingness to adapt to 



 

 

 
changing circumstances, and tireless commitment to achieving event objectives make them an invaluable asset 

to any partnership. 

 
In conclusion, we wholeheartedly endorse at Symposium Cracoviense for their exceptional event management 

services. Their proven track record, dedication, and ability to successfully execute the responsibilities for the 

41st EPOS Annual Meeting make them an outstanding choice for organizing and managing conferences and 

events of any scale. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Prof. Hakan Ömeroglu 

EPOS President (2023-2024) 
 

 


